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Date: 23/9/24 Secondary School Meals

FSAIl Precautionary Notification

The Food Safety Authority of Ireland (FSAI) have advised people who have a peanut
allergy, as a precautionary measure, to avoid consuming foods that contain mustard as
they may contain peanut.

This FSAI alert is linked to contaminated mustard ingredients that have been supplied for use in the UK &
Ireland. At this stage there is no evidence to indicate our Food Supply Chain is impacted by this. We are
keeping it touch directly with our suppliers. And our Vendor Assurance team are keeping close to FSAI
updates, and we will update you should this position change or further developments come to light.

Further information for consumers can be accessed through the Food Safety Authority of Ireland Alerts
page: Precautionary notification to consumers with a peanut allergy | Food Safety Authority of Ireland

(fsai.ie)

Please check our allergen information for details. Foods that contain Mustard are as follows:

Mac and Cheese

Chicken Burger with Wedges / Potato Cubes

Chicken Curry

Vegetable Curry

e Chicken goujon wrap with Taco Sauce

e Spicy Chicken Fajita Wrap

e Spicy Chicken Ciabatta

® Tuna Melt Ciabatta

e Foods with Taco Sauce / Mayonnaise

® Sandwiches containing Egg Mayo, Tuna Mayo, Chicken Mayo Stuffing (check labels).

Kind Regards,
Anne Brady

Quality Manager, Glanmore Foods



